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Extraordinary Announcement of 4iG PLC  
on signing a great value contract 

 

4iG Public Limited Company (hereinafter: “4iG”, “4iG PLC”) hereby informs its Esteemed Investors and 

the Participants of the Capital and Financial Markets that the Digital Government Agency Ltd. („DKÜ”) 

announced the bid of the consortium led by 4iG as the winning bid as a result of the centralised public 

procurement procedure launched by the re-launch of the competitive tender procedure "Further 

development of FELIR for the implementation of rural development monitoring" by the Élelmiszerlánc-

biztonsági Centrum Nonprofit Kft. 

The net amount of the framework agreement is HUF 1 899 676 800, and in addition HUF 379 898 100 

can be optionally drawn during the contract period. 

Date of signing: 20th May 2022. 

 

Budapest, 20th May 2022. 

 

4iG PLC 

 

  

http://www.4ig.hu/

